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The Town of South Bruce Peninsula is accepting applications for the

position of \YeRINCEIMRICHRR|EY for the Wiarton Station and the Sauble
Beach Station. Multiple candidates are being recruited.

Applicants must have the following qualifications: NFPA 1001 Level I,
NFPA 1001 Level Il, NFPA 1072 Operations Level, DZ license.

Applicants with partial qualifications may be considered.
Applications are available on the Town of South Bruce Peninsula website

under the Careers section https://www.southbrucepeninsula.com/en/town-
hall/careers.aspx

If you are interested in being a volunteer fire fighter and you possess the
required qualifications, please fill out the South Bruce Peninsula Fire
Department Application Form and send it by email, along with your resume

to angie.cathrae@southbrucepeninsula.com.

Applications will be accepted until November 8, 2024 at 4:30pm.
Applicants being considered to join our Fire Department will be required to
attend and pass physical abilities testing on Saturday November 16, 2024
at the Sauble Fire Station at 9:00 am. Interviews for successful candidates
will be conducted at a later date.

Questions may be referred to:

Tim Wilson, Manager of Emergency Services/Fire Chief/CEMC
PO Box 310, 315 George Street

Wiarton ON NOH 2T0

(519) 534-1400 ext 142

tim.wilson@southbrucepeninsula.com




